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August
Eleventh
1924.

Dear Mr. Dent ;
t

I have to acknowledge your letter of the 30th

of July addressed to Sir Arthur Currie.

Just at the moment it is uncertain whether there

will be another vacancy in the Faculty of Arts this year, but I aa

forwarding your letter to tho Dean for his consideration.

Yours faithfully,
|É:
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Wilfrid Bovey

J. C. .ont Esq 
57, Broad Road, 
Aoocks Green, 
Birmingham,

« s

England.
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